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Baltimore Gas and Electric Company

Attn: Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
Vice President - Supply

P.0. Box 1475

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

Gentlemen:

With your application dated June 27, 1980, which was filed with the Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR), you requested Technical Specification changes
relating to (1) operable and (2) offsite power sources for Calvert Cliffs Unit
Nos. 1 and 2. Your application was accompanied by fees for Classes II & I for
item (1) and Classes III and I for item (2).

Based on the information provided by the ONRR staff, it has been determined that
item (2) above involves an administrative consideration. On this basis, it only
requires fees for Classes II and I; therefore,we have concurrently asked the
Office of the Controller to refund a sum of $2,800 to your Company. Refunds are
generally processed within a two-week period.

If the final review of your June 27 application by the ONRR staff reveals that
these fees are incorrect, your Company will be notified and an adjustment will
be made.

Sincerely,
Wl €. dlen
William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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